
01302017 

 

Supervisors of the Checklist Meeting  

 

On January 24, 2017 Harriet Cady and Gloria Riel met at the Supervisors of the Checklist office 

at 7:00PM in order to fulfill a Right to Know request from Zachary Langlois in regards to 

signatures on petitions that were disqualified by the Supervisors.   Since the petitions had not 

yet been returned to the Supervisors of the Checklist the meeting was recessed until 10:00AM 

on January 28, 2017. 

 

Submitted by Diana Allard 


